Keweenaw County Brownfield Redevelopment Authority
August 20, 2013

Present-Michael Musiel, Ray Chase, Steven Karpiak, Mark Klemp
Absent-Louis Meyette
Guest -Bill Griffin

Steve opened the meeting at 6:35 pm.

The future of the Authority was discussed. No one came forward to be the Chair or Vice-Chair.
This discussion was put on hold to a future meeting.

Ray had a copy of a letter from Keweenaw Copper expressing a desire to lease a building at
Mt. Horace Greeley. The Air Force needs to clean up the site. Marlin Wingard may have
contacted the Air Force and could have contact information. Bill will contact Mark Petrie of
MDEQ to contact the Air Force. Mike will contact Marlin to get Marlin's material. Bill stated
that a BEA was needed for the site. There was much discussion.

No decision was made on the Authority's organization. More members are needed. Ray cannot
hold a position since he is a County Board member.

The meeting adjourned at 7:18 pm.

The next scheduled Authority meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 15, 2013, at 6:30 pm
at the Keweenaw County Courthouse in Eagle River. .



